Tiger Brennan Drive and Wishart Road

Intersection upgrades

Dear Stakeholder,

The Northern Territory Government is upgrading the intersections of Tiger Brennan Drive/Wishart Road and Wishart Road/Kirkland Road to improve safety and access for road users.

A traffic impact assessment identified a need to upgrade the intersections and provide an additional capacity to turn into Kirkland Road from Wishart Road.

The upgrades are a part of the overarching Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah Road overpass project, and will increase the flow of traffic in turn lanes, decreasing the current queuing issues being experienced, not only during the overpass construction phase, but also in the longer term.

This project is funded by the Northern Territory Government.

The scope of works include:

- earthworks and pavement construction to widen the existing carriageway,
- drainage modifications,
- relocation and upgrade of the street lighting,
- modification of the traffic signals, and
- asphalt works and bitumen resealing.

Construction commenced on 14 June 2023 and is expected to be completed by 30 November 2023.

Access will be maintained at all times, however traffic management will be in place and minor delays may be experienced. Some works will be undertaken at night to minimise disruption to road users. Please allow extra time when travelling through the area.

If you require more information, please contact Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics on email TBD.Overpass@nt.gov.au, call 1800 319 881 or visit facebook.com/RoadReportNT.



Stakeholder Notice

